PUBLIC NOTICE

All the pensioners of Government of Punjab whose cases have
been received in this office on account of revision of pension as per the
Government of Punjab Order dated 04.07.2019 are hereby informed that
due to the disruptions caused by second wave of COVID 19 and the
continuing pendency of Fresh and Family Pension Cases, the Pension
Revision Cases are likely to be finalized by 31.08.2021. Your patience in

this matter shall be highly appreciated. We regret the inconvenience
thus caused.

This office shall not undertake queries with respect to such cases
upto to 31.08.2021.

Sd/-
Sr. Deputy Accountant General (Pension)




